saier Schools Newsletter

Secondary Edition Monday 27t April

Hi everyone, welcome to the second edition of
our weekly virtual newsletter. We hope you
enjoyed last week’s edition?

We would love to hear your thoughts,
comments and feedback. You can email these
to

Norfolk Constabulary Safer Schools Team

TRENDING NOW. ..

Norfolk County Council, Children’s Services have launched a new phone line and text
message service for children and young people to use.

We hope you are feeling happy and safe at home, however if you're feeling unsafe
or scared, then don't keep it to yourself. We're here to help you!

Text us on: 07480 635060
Call us on: 0344 800 8029




